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 Madrid, September 20, 2014  
 
 

WORKING REFERENCE 
 
 
Mr. Richard Steffen, born on March 9, 1993 in Würzburg, Germany, was employed as a practical 
trainee at our company, Monocomp Instrumentación S. A., from June 20, 2014 to September 20, 
2014. 
 
During his internship, Mr. Steffen supported the company´s Electron Microscope Sales & Marketing 
department and was mainly responsible for the following tasks: 
 

• Preparing newsletters for existing customers, mainly informing about new products 
• Creating detailed contact lists of existing customers for marketing purposes 
• Analyzing the sales development of existing customers 
• Handling of customer orders and deliveries 
• Stocktaking and handling the inventory 
• Defining tender specifications and replying to tenders 

 
We have come to know Mr. Steffen as a very committed practical trainee who acquainted himself 
quickly as a result of his very high comprehensive skills. He was always reliable, able to work both in a 
team and independently at a high level and showed strong responsibility at all times.  
 
Mr. Steffen always presented the company positively and was able to fulfill his tasks to our utmost 
satisfaction. He continuously expanded his knowledge and applied this well in the execution of his 
tasks.  
 
We would like to thank Mr. Steffen for the good cooperation and wish him success for his professional 
and personal future.  
 
 
 
Madrid, September 20, 2014 
 

 
Alfonso Seisdedos 
Head of company 
Monocomp Instrumentación, S. A.  




















